





Dorset and Wiltshire
Archery Association
Policy Document – Coach Funding
The County will support the training of coaches.  
The applicant must be a member of DWAA and GWAS. 
The committee will consider the application for funding of all applicants equally and fairly. 
Any application for funding will initially be assessed by the County Coaching Organiser and subsequently considered by the committee. 
An application form must be completed by the applicant and sent to the County Coaching Organiser and he/she will notify the committee of any funding support needed.  
The applicant must be sponsored by his/her club and should receive some financial support wherever possible. 
If funding is granted it is on the understanding it will be paid after the course has been completed either direct to the archer or to the club. Following Regional (GWAS) guidelines, DWAA will fund no more than 2 candidates per club for each level of course, per year. It is expected that funding for them will be met by the club. Upon completion and passing a Level 1 course, DWAA will pay up to £75, which will be matched by region, dependent upon the club contribution.  Similarly, for a Level 2 course, DWAA will pay up to £125, as will GWAS
The granting of any funding will be based on the present number of coaches within the applicants club and the perceived need for additional ones. 
Travelling costs are normally paid by the archer unless there is a special case. 
The allocation of funding for coach training in anyone year will be reviewed from time to time by the committee. 
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